

KAHNAWÀ:KE EDUCATION CENTER PO BOX 1000 KAHNAWÀ:KE QC JOL 1B0 TEL: 450 632-8770

FAX: 450 632-8042 WWW.KECEDU.CA

COMMUNIQUÉ

COVID-19 Measures Update

Kahnawà:ke Education Center (KEC)
Kahnawà:ke, Quebec – 27 Enniskó:wa/March 2022

The Kahnawà:ke Education Center and their three respective schools would like to advise parents and community that over the weekend we have been notified of numerous positive COVID-19 cases.

Currently, the majority of the cases are situated at one school and parents affected have been advised as per our case management protocol. We thank parents and staff for their vigilance. With parents reaching out to school administration on the weekend, we can better prepare and advise parents of what is transpiring.

Due to this recent development, along with the communique released March 25, 2022 by Kateri Memorial Hospital Center Public Health Department and the Public Safety Commission noting COVID-19 cases are on the rise, we advise parents of the following:

In an effort to minimize further spread within our schools, beginning Monday, March 28 2022, we will be re-implementing masking measures while in classrooms and outdoors for a time-period until we can assess health and see a stabilization in our school cases. We have come to this decision in order to minimize further closing of classrooms and to limit interruption to our services and programming.

Please continue to complete your online Daily Health Check forms before entering schools and KEC offices.

For further information, please click on the links below to access information on case management:





For more information, contact:

KEC Communications communcations@kecedu.ca 450-632-8770